
          Class 5 Newsletter         

Autumn Term – 02/11/18 
This Week... 

Maths 
This week we have been learning about multiples and factors as well as prime and composite 
numbers.  We have also been exploring what we know about fractions and applying this in 
practical activities. 
 
English 
We have been exploring the war poem ‘Flanders Fields’.  The children have learnt and performed 
this and have been looking at the language and layout of the poem as well as its meaning.     
 

Across the Curriculum 
In History we have begun to learn about World War One and some of the key events of the war.   
In Science we have begun a new unit on ‘Light and Shadow’. Our R.E. explored the meaning of 
Advent; the children wrote some reflective poems about this special time of year.   

Next Week... 
 
Maths 
We will be 
continuing 
with our work 
on fractions 
looking at 
percentages, 
ratio and 
proportion. 
 
English 
We will be 
starting a new 
Class Novel: 
War of the 
Worlds by H.G 
Wells. 

Important Dates 
 OPEN DOOR - Thursday 3.20pm until 3.40pm.  Please feel free to visit our classroom and ask any questions you may 

have. 
 Thursday 8th November Y6 to lead 100 Year Remembrance Service in school @ 9:15am. All welcome. 
 Friday 9th November at 6pm PTA Bingo @ St Bernard’s Club tickets – Tombola, Refreshments etc 
 Thursday 15th November PARENTS’ EVENING 3:30-5pm and 6-7pm 

CHRISTMAS DATES 
 KS2 Christmas Performance (Tuesday 18th December @ 6pm) 
 KS2 Christmas Party and Christmas Lunch  
 Thursday 20th December – Whole School visit to the Pantomime  
 Friday 21st December – School finishes at 2pm.  

Don’t Forget! 
 Please send in sponsor money from the Bog-eyed Jog as soon as possible.  Thank-you for your support in raising 

funds for school 
 Thank you so much to everyone who supported to the Harvest Appeal – we raised £218.35 

Projects 
The children’s ‘Dinosaur Projects’ were of an extremely high standard.  Thank you for supporting them at home with this 
work.  

Well done to the winners 
1st Place – Max        2nd Place - Owen           3rd Place –Emily.K 

Highly Commended –Russell, Rubie, Jessica, Natalia, Lilly-Mae, Alfie, Theo and Emilee.B 
 

**New projects for this half term will be sent out next week.  

   Special News! 
Curriculum Certificate – Alex 

 
Christian Value – Trust – Rubie 

 
  Miss Morris    


